
BROWARD MOBILITY PROJECT 

IN FORT LAUDERDALE, 

LAUDERHILL, TAMARAC  

LAUDERDALE LAKES,  

AND OAKLAND PARK  

Project Overview 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) awarded a $15 million contract to Construct Group Corp. for 
the construction of sidewalks, multi-use pedestrian paths, and bicycle lanes along 45 roadways in Broward 
County, which began construction February 2, 2015 and will be completed in early 2019. 
 
This project is part of a larger $100 million investment from the Broward Metropolitan Planning Organization 
(MPO) to provide bicycle, pedestrian, and public transportation access throughout the Broward region. For 
more information about the Broward MPO please visit: browardmpo.org.   

 

Project Improvements 
Fort Lauderdale and Lauderhill: 
NW 31 Ave. from Broward Blvd. to Sunrise Blvd. 
• Removing old asphalt and resurfacing the corridor  
• Adding 4-5 foot wide bike lanes in each direction 

 
Fort Lauderdale, Lauderhill, Lauderdale Lakes, and Oakland Park:  
NW 31 Ave. from Sunrise Blvd. to Oakland Park Blvd.  
• Removing old asphalt and resurfacing the corridor  
• Adding 4-5 foot wide bike lanes in each direction 
• The 45 mph speed limit will be permanently reduced to 35 mph. 
 
Oakland Park, Lauderdale Lakes, Tamarac, and Fort Lauderdale:  
NW 31 Ave. from Oakland Park Blvd. to Commercial Blvd.  
• Removing old asphalt and resurfacing the corridor  
• Adding 4-5 foot wide bike lanes in each direction 
• The 45 mph speed limit will be permanently reduced to 35 mph. 
 

Construction Update 
Construction along NW 31 Avenue is ongoing. Resurfacing has been completed from Broward Boulevard to 
Oakland Park Boulevard. Remaining activities in this area include the installation of signs and application of 
final pavement markings. Resurfacing along NW 31 Avenue from Oakland Park Boulevard to Commercial 
Boulevard begins July 15 and is expected to be completed in mid-October.  
 

Traffic Impact 
Single lane closures can be expected Monday through Friday between 9 a.m. and 4 p.m. and Sunday through 
Thursday between 9 p.m. and 5 a.m.  
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For Additional Project Information and Updates 
Contact Rebecca Guerrero, Community Outreach Specialist 
Phone: (954) 940-7605 | Email: rguerrero@corradino.com  

Or Angela Foreman, P.E., FDOT Project Manager 
Phone: (954) 940-7523 | Email: angela.foreman@dot.state.fl.us 
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